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Updated: December 5, 2020 

Covid-19 Policy Supplement 

For the health and safety of our guests and staff, MST Adventures is limiting tour operations to 

only single-party groups. This will allow cohabitating and "quara-teaming or Pod" groups to 

book their tour and enjoy the outdoors without the risk of contact with additional groups, and 

allows our staff time to clean and sanitize the shuttle vehicle and equipment between each 

group. 

 

The state of New Mexico and the New Mexico Department of Health (NMDOH) is requiring a 

14-day quarantine for all out-of-state visitors. In compliance with this public health order, our 

tours will be limited to only New Mexico residents and out of state visitors who have completed 

the 14-day quarantine as required.  

 

Tour guests are required to wear a mask during all non-paddling activities of the tour including 

greeting, instruction, and during the shuttle ride. Rental customers are required to wear a mask 

during their rental pick-up and drop-off. 

We will continue to follow all guidelines as set forth by the NMDOH for operations, contact 

tracing, and reporting. As we progress through these difficult times our policy will continue to 

evolve, and change based on state mandated guidelines and recommendations. 

 

  


